November 19, 2014

To: The City of Hudson's Honorable Council Members and Mayor

Gentlemen,

This is to thank you for my employment as Golf's Clubhouse Supervisor for the last 15 ½ years. Because of a prior family commitment, I'm sorry I cannot attend tonight's council meeting. However, I wanted to say how proud I am to have been part of the original team that helped develop Hudson's municipal golf course, Ellsworth Meadows Golf Club, into the beautiful golf facility it is today.

Sincerely,

Maria Zeleznik

Maria Zeleznik